

STAMFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT

805 BEDFORD STREET STAMFORD, CT 06901-1194 OFFICE: (203) 977-4681 FAX: (203) 977-5583

April 30, 2014

On behalf of Mayor David Martin and the men and women of the City of Stamford Police Department, we would like to cordially invite you to attend our Annual Police Memorial.

This year's Memorial will be held on May 15, 2014 beginning promptly a 1:00pm and will be at Stamford Police Department Headquarters at 805 Bedford Street, Stamford, CT. This is our time to honor the men and women who have given the ultimate sacrifice, their life, to protect us.

We will have refreshments after the ceremony at Headquarters. We hope you will join us in honoring our fallen officers.

Please contact Ms. Faye Kay at 203-977-4855 or email at <u>fkay@stamfordct.gov</u> with your RSVP by May 12, 2014 if you will or will not attend.

Respectfully,

Jonathan Fontneau Chief of Police